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PXIL Contributes to Panel Discussion on Energy Market Development 

 

New Delhi, April 3, 2024: 

Power Exchange of India (PXIL) proudly announces the dynamic involvement of our 

Managing Director and CEO, Mr. Satyajit Ganguly, in a prestigious panel discussion 

organized by the Petroleum Planning and Analysis Cell (PPAC) under the Ministry of 

Petroleum & Natural Gas, Government of India, marked the 23rd Foundation Day of PPAC, 

celebrated at Scope Complex, New Delhi. 

Mr. Satyajit Ganguly, 

participated in the session 

themed 'Pathway to Develop 

Energy Markets in India.' He 

shared invaluable insights 

and perspectives on 

propelling the development 

of energy markets in the 

country. His engagement 

emphasized PXIL's steadfast 

dedication to fostering dialogue and collaboration within the energy sector to stimulate 

sustainable growth and innovation. 

The panel discussion, adeptly moderated by Ms. Anu Agarwal, Managing Editor of Argus 

Media, served as a platform for esteemed thought leaders to exchange ideas, deliberate 

challenges, and explore opportunities within India's dynamic energy landscape. Mr. Satyajit 

Ganguly's contributions enriched the dialogue, offering insightful strategies and initiatives to 

fortify the nation's energy markets. 
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